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RECOMMENDATION 

 

That the Board of Education approves the Catonsville High School privately 

funded concession stand. 

 

 

In accordance with the Superintendent’s Rule 7330, Catonsville High School is 

proposing the erection and installation of a concession stand. 

 

The Catonsville High School (CHS) Booster Club has been raising funds since 2007 to 

renovate the stadium to complement the turf field. The money has been raised by parent 

volunteers, alumni, and donations from local businesses. The renovation project is to 

include a new scoreboard, a new concession stand with restrooms, new bleachers and a 

new press box. The new scoreboard was purchased and installed in 2009. Funds have 

now been raised by the CHS Booster Club to install the new concession stand with 

restrooms with a matched $60,000 grant from the state.  The Catonsville High School 

Booster Club will also provide matched funds from the state of $125,000 for the 

bleachers and new press box. 
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